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			PSNC has now changed its name to Community Pharmacy England, with a strengthened commitment to championing pharmacies and engaging with the sector. This newsletter is sent on Mondays, Wednesdays and Fridays. It contains important information for those that work in the community pharmacy sector.







		




			In this update: Pharmacy Vision survey and engagement event; Pharmacy Leaders Development Programme; NHSBSA emails are changing tomorrow.







		




			Pharmacy Vision: please share your views
Nuffield Trust and The King's Fund are seeking feedback from community pharmacy stakeholders on their proposals for the future of community pharmacy. 

The online survey is the latest opportunity for pharmacy owners, LPCs and others in the sector to engage with our project to develop a Vision for Community Pharmacy. Nuffield Trust and The King’s Fund want to hear your views on their proposals, ahead of the publication of the final report later this year. The vision is critically important, as it will be used to develop the future strategy for the sector and lay the groundwork for the next Community Pharmacy Contractual Framework (CPCF) negotiations.

In addition to the survey, we are hosting an online engagement event with Nuffield Trust and The King’s Fund on Tuesday 25th July at 7pm. This will allow any pharmacy owners to hear more from the authors of the report and to discuss their proposals.







		Find out more about how you can participate 




		




			Call for applicants: Pharmacy Leaders Development Programme
Applications are now open for the Chief Pharmaceutical Officer's Pharmacy Leaders Development programme, in partnership with the Centre for Pharmacy Postgraduate Education.

To provide potential applicants with more insight into the programme and the application process, NHS England will be hosting a webinar on Wednesday, 19th July, from 1:15 pm to 2:00 pm.

Register for the webinar

Learn more about the Pharmacy Leaders Development programme







		




			NHSBSA old email addresses will expire tomorrow, July 18
Changes are being implemented to the email addresses for the NHS Business Services Authority (NHSBSA), particularly those used for contacting NHS Prescription Services. As a result, the previous email addresses will no longer be functional. 

During the transition period emails sent to the old addresses were being forwarded, but the forwarding ends tomorrow, Tuesday 18th July.

Find out more
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